
You only have to attend one session.  Information will be repeated. 

We invite all staff at schools without Building 

Reps to come meet with the NTU Rep  
Support Committee. 

 
See you there! 

NO VOICE MEANS NO CHOICE! 
Without an NTU Building Rep in YOUR school 

you lose a valuable voice that will advocate for 

you, defend your contract, and keep you informed 

in your building.  
 

An NTU Rep will help assure YOU and your  
contract are defended each and every day.  

 
Learn how you can help be a part of  

securing your and your co-workers' voices! 


